
Subject: Out of Office: Attn: Dr. Renee Hoch
From: PLOS ONE <plosjournals@plos.org>
Date: 8/27/18, 11:23 AM
To: "pfrank@slac.stanford.edu" <pfrank@slac.stanford.edu>

Dear Patrick Frank,

Thank you for contacting PLOS ONE. Our office will be closed Monday, 27 August 2018. We will 
reply to your message as soon as possible. 

In the meantime, please take a look at the following links for more information about our 
processes: 

*Authors: Read our publication criteria (http://journals.plos.org/plosone/s/criteria-for-
publication) and the submission guidelines (http://journals.plos.org/plosone/s/submission-
guidelines) to prepare your submission. For information about correcting a published article, 
read the corrections page (http://journals.plos.org/plosone/s/corrections-and-retractions).
*Reviewers: We are happy to grant review extensions around holiday periods. For more 
information about writing a review for PLOS, read the reviewer guidelines 
(http://journals.plos.org/plosone/s/reviewer-guidelines).
*Editors: Find resources related to editorial work at PLOS in the Editor Knowledge Base 
(https://one.editors.plos.org/login/index.php), which contains instructions and guidance on a 
number of issues.
*Watch the PLOS video shorts (https://www.youtube.com
/playlist?list=PL_O2Hm19V2gEUZoyf7J4nva9W9u1XhJXN) for step-by-step instructions on a range of 
topics.
*Media inquiries: Find information about embargoes, press releases, and media coverage on the 
Press and Media page (http://journals.plos.org/ploscompbiol/s/press-and-media). 

We appreciate you reaching out and will be back in touch shortly. 

Kindest regards,
 
PLOS ONE Staff
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